
 

 

Weagle Worker Eligibility 
 

Can I be a Weagle Worker if I’m a new student? 
Yes! Newly enrolled students may begin an on-campus Weagle Worker assignment as early as one week 
before the first day of classes. 

If you need to start work earlier than this, you’ll need to be hired as a Temporary (TES) employee and 
then transition into a Weagle Worker when the time is right. 

Can I be a Weagle Worker if I am a recent Auburn graduate? 
No. Following graduation, you become ineligible for Weagle Worker assignments. You aren’t a student 
anymore! 

Departments may want to continue the working relationship with their former Weagle Worker. If this is 
the case, the department and former student will need work through Temporary Employment Services 
(TES). 

Can I be a Weagle Worker if I am an International Student? 
Maybe. It’s based on the terms of your visa. International students should be aware of their visa status to 
ensure compliance. If you have questions regarding visa terms and/or work restrictions, contact the 
Office of International Programs at (334) 844-5001 or via email: intledu@auburn.edu 

 

For more information, contact us at weagleworkers@auburn.edu or at aub.ie/weagleworkers 
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